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NORTHAMPTON COUNTY  

REGULAR SESSION 

December 4, 2017 
 

Be It Remembered that the Board of Commissioners of Northampton County met on December 

4, 2017, with the following present:  Robert Carter, Fannie Greene, Charles Tyner, Chester 

Deloatch, and Geneva Faulkner.  

 

Others Present:  Kimberly Turner, Scott McKellar, Nathan Pearce, and Komita Hendricks 

 

Chairman Carter  called the meeting to order. 

 

Agenda Work Session:  

 

A work session was held to discuss todayôs agenda items. Chairman Carter called upon County 

Manager Kimberly Turner for input. Ms. Turner requested to add a Closed Session for the 

purpose of G.S. 143-318.11 (a) (6) after tab #11. Chairman Carter called upon Commissioners 

for input. Commissioners had no changes.  

 

Regular Session: 

 

Chairman Carter called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone, and announced when citizens 

could make comments. Chairman Carter called for a moment of silence and invited everyone to 

participate in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Approval of Regular Session Minutes for November 20, 2017: 

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Fannie Greene to approve the Regular 

Session Minutes for November 20, 2017.  Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Approval of Closed Session Minutes for November 20, 2017: 

 

A motion was made by Fannie Greene and seconded by Chester Deloatch to approve the Closed 

Session Minutes for November 20, 2017.  Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Approval of Agenda for December 4, 2017: 

 

A motion was made by Geneva Faulkner and seconded by Fannie Greene to approve the agenda 

for December 4, 2017 with the addition as stated.  Question Called:  All present voting yes.  

Motion carried.  
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Appointment to the ABC Board: 

 

Chairman Carter recessed the regular session to conduct the composite board. 

 

County Manager Kimberly Turner stated that we have received a request from the ABC Board 

for the reappointment of Mr. Aussie M. Broadnax for another three year term. She also stated 

that we have received interest from Mr. Antione Smith to also serve on this board.  

 

A motion was made by Geneva Faulkner that Mr. Antoine Smith be appointed to the ABC 

Board.  Question Called:  yes: (Robert Carter, Geneva Faulkner, Charles Tyner, and Kenneth 

Manuel) no: (Fannie Greene, Chester Deloatch, Dick Collier, and Tommy Barrett).  Motion 

denied. 

 

County Manager Turner recommended that we bring this matter back to the Composite Board at 

the next Mayors/Commissioners in January and invite the interested parties to the meeting to 

express why they are interested in serving on this Board. 

 

Mayor Manuel suggested that if one could not attend, that they submit something in writing.  

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Fannie Greene to adjourn the 

Composite Board and resume Regular Session. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  

Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SEE SCANNED DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE 

HEREBY MADE A PART OF THESE MINUTES:  
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Appointment to the CADA Board of Directors: 

 

Mr. Nathan Pearce, Assistant County Manager, appeared before the Board to obtain approval of 

the reappointment of Mr. Chester Deloatch and Mrs. Sheila Evans to the CADA Board of 

Directors for another two year term. 

 

A motion was made by Charles Tyner and seconded by Geneva Faulkner to reappointment Mr. 

Deloatch and Mrs. Evans to the CADA Board of Directors for another two year term.   Question 

Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried.  
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Motor Vehicle Refunds: 

 

Mrs. Cathy Allen, Tax Administrator, appeared before the Board to obtain approval to release or 

refund Ad Valorem taxes assessed in the amount of $703.66 on 22 appeals. 

 

A motion was made by Fannie Greene and seconded by Chester Deloatch that the motor vehicle 

refunds be approved as submitted. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried  

 

 

Appeal of Value (Mrs. Jamie East): 

 

Mrs. Cathy Allen, Tax Administrator and Mr. Avery Davis, Chief Appraiser, appeared before the 

Board to request a decision on an appeal value from Mrs. Jamie East for parcel 06-00045. 

 

Mr. East addressed the Board and stated that he felt his tax value shouldnôt have been raised due 

to his property still being renovated. He also compared his property to his neighborôs property 

that is currently being renovated as well and they received a reduction in value.  

 

A motion was made by Charles Tyner and seconded by Geneva Faulkner to deny the request 

from Mrs. East. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried.  
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